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Friday 6th July 2018 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Geography Walking Trip to Wraysbury Village 

As part of our commitment to continually develop the curriculum (and to take advantage of the lovely weather!), Year 5 
will be completing Geography fieldwork studies of the local area on Thursday 12th July 2018. This will consist of a walking 
trip into Wraysbury village to study its features and how the area is used. 

The childrens’ safety is paramount and they will be closely supervised throughout the walk following the borough’s 
recommended ratio of adults to children. 

The walk will take place during normal school hours therefore no special arrangements are needed. 

One class will go in the morning, one in the afternoon.  Please ensure that they have a sun hat, their water bottle and sun 
cream applied before they come to school.  They will have lunch as normal on the school site. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Many thanks, 

 

 

 

 

Miss Marshall and Mrs Saunders 
Year 5 Class Teachers 
 

mailto:wraysbury@rbwm.org.uk

